Minutes of Fairhof A .
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The Fairhope Airport Authority met October 15, 2019 at 4:00PM in the Council
Chamt 'sat 161 N Section Street.

Present: Joe McEnerney, Chairman, Don Lagarde, Chip Groner, Vince  >the, W
Bruce and Amy Pearson. Jack Burrell was absent. Also present was ..... Myrick,
Attorney. Cynthia A Boothe took the minutes.

The minutes of the September 17, 2019 meeting were considered and approved
with a motion by Don Lagarde, second by Chip Groner and unanimously passed.

Update of the Flight Feeder system: Chip Groner and Joe McEnerney reported
that they are looking at several flight data capture systems that would be able to
track aircraft that have transponders. The systems would be able to capture both
take offs and landings at the Ai  ort.

Fairhope Airport Authority Operations: Chip Groner reported that the Rt way
light status is good. There are no NOTAMS issued, six taxiway lights are out, and
one directional sign is out. Kyle Klinner is working on replacing the lights that are
out.

Approval of a “Letter of intent” for Jay Taffet for the development of the
Regency Hangars: D¢ Lagarde stated that he, Chip Groner and Joe McEne 2y
had met with Jay Taffet, with Gracenjules out of New Orleans. Jay plans to
develop T-hangars and corporate hangars at the Airport on a “best efforts” | is.
After development the hangars would be converted into “condo units” and sold.
After a group discussion, a motion was made by Will Bruce to approve the le __er
of intent and work with Mr Taffet, a second by Chip Groner and it unanimously
3ssed.

Approval of a resolution stating the Authority will be responsible for
appropriating the matching funds for the 2020 AIP grant: Joe McEnerney asked
for a motion stating that the Authority has the matching funds availi le for the
2020 AIP grant. A motion was made by Vince Boothe, second by / 1y Pearson
and unanimously passed.












